
Classroom Building Change 

Effective Wednesday, August 28th 

 

We will not be meeting in the El Capitan Building 

for classes while work is being completed there. 

• Classes will be held, beginning Wednesday, August 

28th, in the John Muir Building in Room 265.  

• This room is on the Second Floor.   

• There is an Elevator near the entrance to John 

Muir, closest to Lot 211, on the right. 

=Elevator 

• Park in Lot 211 or 209 (but not in Staff or Safety 

spaces).   There is Handicapped parking available.  

• See attached map. 

• If you have any questions, please contact Bruce 

Clifton at (209) 404-3026. 

 



 

• Take Carpenter Road 

• Turn onto Blue Gum Ave. 

• Turn Right at stoplight onto MJC West Street 

• Turn Right on B Street 

• Park in Lot 211 or 209 

• John Muir Hall, Room 265 on 2nd Floor 

 


